
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Redhurst Schools of Dancing 

Principal : Mrs Kay Ball Dip. LCDD, FISTD, Registered Member RAD Examiner ISTD  

For details of our classes and all our news please see our website 

www.redhurstschoolsofdancing.co.uk 

@redhurstdance    https://www.facebook.com/RedhurstSchoolsOfDancing      

 
 
 

Redhurst Schools of Dancing 
 c/o Kay Ball 

5 Pine Way Close 
East Grinstead 

West Sussex 
RH19 4JR 

Tel: (01342) 328365 
Email: admin@redhurstschoolsofdancing.co.uk 

ISTD BALLET EXAMINATIONS  

2nd & 3rd April – Brambletye Pre-Prep School 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I have now had the dates confirmed for the Ballet Examinations taking place in April; until I have confirmation of 

who wishes to enter I can not tell you which day the examinations will take place but it is likely the Primary & 

Grade 2 will be on the Saturday & Levels 3 and 4 on the Sunday.  There is a fee list including 2 coaching classes.  

It is very important that the children attend the extra coaching classes as these will be held in the Examination 

Venue, which you will note is different to their normal class venue One rehearsal at least will be with a pianist.  

  

Examination Dates:- 2nd & 3rd April Brambletye School - Primary, Level 2, 3 & 4 Ballet 

Fees: -    Exam  2 x Coaching Lessons  Total 

Primary   £28.50   £10.00   £38.50 

Level II Ballet  £31.00   £13.20   £44.20 

Level III Ballet  £32.00   £16.00   £48.00 

Level  IV Ballet  £33.00   £16.00   £49.00 

 

Dates of the 2 Ballet Coaching Classes 

Saturday 12th March – Brambletye Pre-Prep School 

Primary   2.30-3.00 

Level II  3.00-3.45 

Level III  4.00-5.00 

Level IV  5.00-6.00 

 

Thursday 31st March – Brambletye Pre-Prep School 

Primary   10.00-10.30 

Level II  10.30-11.15 

Level III  11.30-12.30 

Level IV  12.30-13.30 

 

Uniform  

At least 20 marks are given for grooming and appearance therefore a clean and tidy uniform is essential. The 

new Regulation Uniform must be worn for Examinations 

 

A new pair of Satin Ballet shoes should be purchased, these will need to be fitted correctly, socks and or new 

tights as per uniform guidelines will also be needed. 

 

Once I know who is to be entered I shall send a list to Sam who helps me with the uniform and we shall arrange 

a date for her to come to class to fit and order the correct sizes.  

 

Entry 

I would be very grateful if you could let me know either YES you wish your child to enter or NO you do not want 

to enter your child by sending an email to admin@redhurstschoolsofdancing.co.uk  no later than Friday 4th 

March.  

 

I appreciate that some of you have a number of exams to pay for and I am happy for these to be spread over 

the next half term. If you have any problems or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

mailto:admin@redhurstschoolsofdancing.co.uk

